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To Whom It May Concern

We have elected people in our state of Oregon to represent ALL of the residents, not just the big cities.
Opposition to the CAP and TRADE is evident, we DO NOT WANT this.

The effect it will have on families, seniors and working people, not the rich, but people that get up every
morning at 5 or 6 get dressed and out the door to go to a job that barely pays a living wage. The effect will
be they no longer can afford fuel to heat the home, fuel to use any kind of vehicle for transportation, they
don't live on a bus line or a Max Train line, they live out in the country. The farms, lumber businesses,
mining and any other kind of business that would need fuel for trucks, machinery, etc. will all be forced to
eliminate a huge part of the business or close completely. That is NOT what we want for our state, now if
the governor wants to run a state like that she should consider finding some place else. Our paychecks
and purchases from the store to the fuel tanks have all been taxed without a vote of the people of this
state, lets get back to a government that is for the people, not the elected officials of the government. Lets
disclose and be open and honest about what you elected officials are doing, quit hiding facts and lying to
the people of the state.

God help us, god help seniors, families, business people, farmers, loggers, lumber businesses, if he don't
help the devil will have its way. \

Thank you,
Sue Driver
"A Senior"


